Adjustment of hotels to the current situation related to COVID-19

During the COVID-19 pandemic, the Brijuni National Park Public Institution has made the safety and
health of its guests and employees a priority. Taking into account the current situation, and in
accordance with the recommendations made by experts and the competent institutions, we look after
your well-being through a series of preventive measures taken regarding our ship and our
accommodation facilities.

Therefore, we have introduced the following measures:

We look after the health of our guests who use our boat transport

e The boat is regularly ventilated and disinfected, including handrails and benches. Passengers
shall, during embarking and disembarking, as well as on decks, maintain at least a 1.5-meter
distance.

e Wearing a mask is mandatory aboard the boat and in enclosed areas.

We pay special attention to the cleanliness of hotels

e High-frequency points are regularly disinfected, namely: the front desk, toilets and conference
halls

e Guest rooms are regularly and thoroughly cleaned and disinfected

e Hand sanitizers are available at the front desk in the hotel lobby, in all restaurants and bars, as
well as in conference rooms

e Thermometers are available at the front desk, allowing our guests to check their body
temperature upon request

e  Minibars in rooms are provided upon request

e Serving at restaurants will be carried out by hotel staff

Bars and restaurants in hotels comply with the highest hygiene standards

e Our business activities have been adjusted in accordance with the instructions and
recommendations of the Civil Protection Headquarters

e The number of tables has been reduced due to the introduction of physical distancing measures

* Our employees have been informed on the current guidelines prescribed by the World Health
Organization and the competent state and local services. We also regularly educate our staff on proper
hygiene in order to raise awareness of COVID-19. This is very important for preventing the spread of the
virus, as well as for ensuring the health of our employees and guests.

* The Brijuni National Park Public Institution is in constant contact with relevant health institutions in
order to keep its guests and employees informed, and advise them on appropriate measures to be
taken.

We give our guests the same warm welcome as always. Since the situation with COVID-19 is very fluid,
we are committed to providing regular information and care for our guests.

The Brijuni National Park Public Institution is looking forward to your arrival, and we thank you for
choosing us for your vacation.



